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14th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Families, 

We have had a busy week in school ending with our fantastic ‘Friendship Friday’.  Here is a 

roundup of this week’s news.  

Brambles Visit to the Church 

On Friday Brambles went on a visit to Ombersley Church. They had a great morning looking 

around the church and learning about different parts of the building. They were very excited 

to travel back to school on a minibus.  

Safer Internet Day 

Safer Internet Day took place this week and the children have all participated in some 

activities about this. They have talked about ways that we can keep ourselves safe online, 

avoiding being tricked by people who are not who they claim to be. If you would like more 

information about keeping children safe online the UK Safer Internet Centre has lots of good 

resources – the link is here:  Parents and Carers - UK Safer Internet Centre 

Friendship Friday 

Today we have been celebrating lots of things to do with friendship and wellbeing. The 

children have participated in a rotation of activities this afternoon and have all had the chance 

to: join in with a yoga or Pilates session, enjoy some mindfulness colouring, design a calm, 

peaceful garden and make some friendship bracelets.  

British Science Week 

We will be organising lots of science-based activities in school during the week beginning 

10th March to mark British Science Week. Over the week the children will have the opportunity 

to complete a science award for their age group. Although we will be completing most of 

these activities in school during science week, children in Key Stage 2 will be bringing home 

more information about the award today, along with a couple of activities we would like them 

to complete at home. The activities should not require any special science resources, but if 

you do need anything extra we have a small number of packs available in the school office.  

Celebration Assembly 

Our next Celebration Assembly for parents will be on Friday 28th February at 2.40pm. 
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World Book Day 

World Book Day this year is on Thursday 6th March. In school the children will be participating 

in creating a ‘Play in a Day’. Children can dress up as their favourite book character – so start 

having a think about your costumes!  There is no pressure to dress up in an expensive or 

fancy costume – anything the children feel comfortable in is fine, and, if children would prefer 

to simply wear their own clothes they are very welcome to do so. 

Diary Dates (these will be added to over time) 

Monday 17th – Friday 22nd February Half Term 

Friday 28th February Celebration Assembly – Parents 
Welcome 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day 

Monday 10th – Friday 14th March National Science Week 

Tuesday 11th March Brambles and Oak visit to Bishops 
Wood  

Wednesday 12th March KS2 visit to Recycling Centre 

Friday 14th March 2.40pm Science Exhibition assembly 
– parents welcome 

Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th 
March 

Parent’s Evening 

Friday 11th April Last day of Spring Term 

Tuesday 1st July  Sports Day (confirmed date!)  

Wednesday 16th July Whole School Trip  

 

I hope you all have a happy and safe half term. School will reopen for all children on 

Monday 24th February.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Templeton and Staff 

 

  



 

 

 

Gymnastics Festival 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Last week Oak Class had a brilliant 

time at the gymnastics festival at 

Westacre Middle School. They 

really enjoyed having the chance to 

demonstrate the gymnastics skills 

they’ve been learning this term.  



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

This Friday we celebrated 

Friendship and thought about our 

own wellbeing. We designed a 

garden, made friendship bracelets 

and took part in some yoga and 

Pilates. Thank you to the PTA for 

helping us organise this.  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


